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Summary 

This bill would require the Department of Labor and Industry (DOLI) to study the adequacy of 
benefits provided to disabled or injured police officers, including workers’ compensation, 
disability, and pension benefits. DOLI must submit a report on the study to the legislative 
committees on public safety and employment no later than January 15, 2022, and the Public 
Employee Retirement Association (PERA) must cooperate with the study.  
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